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Nick Comer

From:
Sent: Wednesday, May 8, 2024 8:08 AM
To: Nick Comer
Subject: Re: Solar panels

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of EKPC. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. 
 
I appreciate you acknowledging my email and I appreciate your response Thanks AG Sent from my iPhone 
 
> On May 8, 2024, at 7:38 AM, Nick Comer <nick.comer@ekpc.coop> wrote: 
> 
>  
> Thank you for sharing your viewpoints. 
> Clearly we disagree, but I respect your opinion and it has been noted. 
> This project is part of EKPC’s effort to provide sustainable,  
> cost-competitive and reliable electricity for 1.1 million Kentucky  
> residents and businesses, and it is an important part of managing the  
> carbon intensity of the electricity we generate. You can learn more at  
> https://www.ekpc.coop/cooperative-solar-farms 
> Nick 
> 
> -----Original Message----- 
> From:  
> Sent: Monday, May 6, 2024 8:27 PM 
> To: Nick Comer <nick.comer@ekpc.coop> 
> Subject: Solar panels 
> 
> CAUTION: This email originated from outside of EKPC. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. 
> 
> Hello Nick 
> I won’t beat around the bush. East Ky Power is making a very tragic mistake by putting solar panels on the ancestrial 
land off Winchester road. I idea that someone would liter the landscape with these panels is an atrocity of the highest 
insult.  Certainly, electricity is a necessity but solar panels don’t need to cover up rich farm land. These panels need to be 
on rooftops of all types, residential and commercial buildings everywhere. However, to heat up the ground with these 
ugly black things makes no sense to me.  Please do not follow through with this mistake. 
> In a few years these panels will  be obsolete anyway. There will be other, more efficient ways of electrical energy being 
generated in common sense fashion. 
> Again, Do not follow through with your plan  
> 
> Sent from my iPhone 
 




